
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               16th  May 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘If you see someone without a smile, give them 

one of yours’ 
 

Daffodils Class Assembly 
 

Parents are invited to Daffodils (RM)   
assembly all about ‘kindness’ on: 
 

Thursday 22nd  May  
9:00am Infant Hall 

 

 
 
 
 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 22nd May it is Snowdrops (2H) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies (with 
name in) in a plastic bag. Thank you. 
 

 

Y2 
 

During the month of May, end of KS1 
assessments will be carried out with Y2 
children. It is most important during this time 
that children have a healthy breakfast, are 
punctual and have good attendance. 

 
 

Sun Safety 

It has been so lovely to have the sunshine out 
recently. As always during the summer we ask 
you to apply sun cream and provide a sunhat/cap 
for your child. Can we remind you that socks 
must be worn with shoes and open toe sandals 
are not suitable for school. Thank you for your 
continued co-operation.                                                

              

Y-SPORTS FOOTBALL & MULTI-SPORTS CAMP 
⚽ 🏀🎾🏏🤾🏼♂  🏻♀  

 
Lister Inf/Jnr School , Green Ln, Tuebrook, Liverpool L13 

7DT 
 

Tuesday 27th May - Thursday 29th May …… 
 

£41 for 3 days 
 

£17 per day 
 

£4 early drop off  (8:30am) 
 

AGES & TIMES: 
 

Ages 5 - 13 
9am - 3pm 

  
Sibling discount available 

Must be booked in advance –no cash taken on day 
——————————————————————  

PLEASE CONTACT YINKA 
 O7850197307  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
  

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Mrs Davin/Miss Hughes)  97% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)                   94%                
Poppies (Miss Kervin)            99% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)            97%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)             98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)            99% 
 
5 classes in green this week – well done 
to Bluebells, Poppies, Tulips, Snowdrops 
and Sunflowers for fantastic 
attendance! Keep it up!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

97% 
Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every 

day! 
 

Diary Dates 
 

19 May    Reception Clubs 3:15 – 4:00pm 
21 May    Dance Club 3:15-4:00pm 
21 May    National Numeracy Day 
22 May    2H Forest School 
22 May    Judo 3:15-4:00pm (last session) 
22 May   RM Class Assembly 9:00am Infant Hall 
23 May    1M Biscuit Day 
23 May   Break-up for half term 3:15pm 
  
 

Pupil Absence 
 

If your child is absent from school it is most 
important that you inform us daily with a 
definite reason for absence (general unwell or 
sick is not a valid reason). Failure to do so will 
result in an unauthorised absence on their 
attendance history. Please call 0151 228 4069 
and follow the instructions to leave a message or 
alternatively you can also send a message on 
ARBOR. Thank you 

 

Term Dates 2025-2026 
 

We have sent out our term dates for 2025-2026 
on ARBOR and the website. The new dates also 
include 5 Inset days which are set aside for 
teacher training and school is closed on those 
days. 

Biscuit Day 
 

Just a reminder, each Friday 1 class take 
turns for the children to bring a packet of 
biscuits to sell to other classes around the 
school. If you wish your child to have biscuits 
on a Friday then they can bring 10p and buy 2 
biscuits. This is part of our much needed 
‘School Fund’ initiative and the proceeds are 
used to enhance various areas around our 
school. Thank you. 
 

 
 


